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11" International Lasallian University Leadership Program concludes in Rome

The 11" International Lasallian University Leadership Program took place from
June 4-17 at Casa Generalizia in Rome. Once more, the program brought together
more than 50 participants representing 10 countries and more than 15 of our
institutions.

IALU’s Mission Committee’s representatives were in Rome for the first week of
the program to partake in some of its activities as well as to take the opportunity
to discuss different projects.

This is the first year in which the program has moved from LACU’s supervision to
IALU’s and the International Association of La Salle Universities particularly thanks
those involved with the planning and execution of the program’s.activities.
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Sue Hines, Roxanne Eubank, Br. Diego Mufioz. Missing is Dominic Colonna.



